Beginning the Journey (_ "

/“The beginning is

the most important
part of the work"

Professional learning and local networking opportunity for

1st

and 2nd year provisionally certificated teachers

EDconnect is offering this exciting series of workshops again in 2023. This forward-thinking, personalised
professional learning is thoughtfully and intentionally designed to inspire leadership competencies,
encourage effective instructional practice, and support fluency with strategies for learner success. Delivery is
interactive and demonstrative being face-to-face in a small group setting (with the ability to move online if

required).

If one-size-fits-all learning isn't good enough for our students, why is it good enough for our teachers? This is
not a course that is built entirely on predetermined modules, rather it is responsive to the needs of

part
o

icipants and their schools.
Place-based approaches to help deliver a culturally responsive curriculum and develop an
understanding of their local environment.

Experiential learning allowing teachers to identify opportunities to develop practice to meet learner
needs.

A local Professional Learning Network that they can add to as they grow.

Support to create, develop and maintain personal portfolios of evidence and models of reflection will be
shared to support this.

Course details

Friday 3 March — Friday 31 March — Friday 5 May — Friday 18 August — Friday 27 October 2023

9amto 3 pm
(Morning tea and fabulous lunch provided)

Taupo Primary School, 99 Tamamutu Street, Taupo

\ INVESTMENT: $1,350 plus GST
\. Book here now! https://www.trybooking.com/nz/MBF

)

“The sessions gave me great hands-on ideas to apply in my classroom the very next day
and in a variety of settings. The scope of learning benefitted me in curriculum areas as well
as my professional practice”. Previous course attendee

Y t Find out more at http://edconnect.co.nz
_,CO” n eC Email: admin@edconnect.co.nz




